
 

We’re Headed to the  
  

Pumpkin  
  

 

Patch 

  

Where:  Schilter Family Farm 

FamFa________________        

| 

  

When:  October 2nd 

44th_______________ 

  

Time:  Please arrive by 9AM 

   

Cost:  All NCP students are 

covered, parent tickets are 

$7, sibling tickets are $8.50 

children 2 & under are free 

 

  

  

    

  

  

    

    

      

 
Hello NCP families, we are so excited to see you at Schilter Family Farm for 

our October field trip! 

 

There will be lots for us to explore including a corn maze, a trike track, a 

hay pyramid, playgrounds, and an animal viewing barn. If you are 

accompanying your child on the field trip you are welcome to explore the 

activities in any order besides the hayride which has a dedicated time: 

Mrs. Olivia and Ms. Arielle's classes have a hayride scheduled for 
10:15AM. 

Ms. Elyse and Mrs. Dobbs classes have a hayride scheduled for 
10:30AM. 

 
We need your help! 

 Fill out the Pumpkin Patch Field Trip Permission Form sent to your 
email 

 Parent/sibling tickets are payable by cash or check (made out to 
Northwest Christian Academy), please ensure your payment is 

labeled so we can mark you as paid. Parent ticket payment is due by 
Monday September 30th. Full price tickets will be available at the 

gate. 
 Please arrive on time to the Pumpkin Patch then find your child’s 

teacher upon arrival so we know you are here. 

o If you are not there when our group checks in you may have 
to purchase full priced tickets at the gate. 

 If you are unable to attend you may drop your child off in their 
classroom at the usual time and we will transport them to and from 
the field trip. You will need to install their car seat into the van upon 

drop-off. 
 
 

 
 

141 Nisqually Cut Off Rd SE, 

Olympia, WA 98513 


